
 

 

 

 
 
October 12, 2020 
 
East Hants Sportsplex – Spectator Changes  
 
 
 
 
The East Hants Sportsplex has been working to address the challenges 
associated with IPB and spectator limits, effective Monday Oct 12, 2020 we will 
be able to have up to 36 spectators attend practice and games. To accomplish 
this, we will need our users to follow the below changes: 
 
1/ Only one parent can attend practices or games 
 
2/ Spectators can now stand at the glass in designated spots  
 
3/ There are designated spots along the glass that will require spectators to 
move away from the dressing room doors to an area on the back wall (these 
spots are clearly marked) when teams arrive for the next ice rental. These teams 
will be escorted into IPB by their team manager or player safety rep to the 
dressing room and once they are all inside the spectators can return to their spot 
along the glass. 
 
4/ When the practice or game is over all spectators are required to leave the 
arena immediately following the exit arrows. (Exit for all players and spectators 
will now be through the side door into KMA arena and out to the main lobby) 
 
4/ Players cannot leave the ice surface until all the spectators leave the arena.    
 
5/ Parents are not allowed in the dressing rooms 
 
 
 
Please understand, based on current Government regulations for physical 
distancing this is the only way we can allow spectators into IPB at the EHS. 
Failure to follow these new changes could result in losing our ability to have 
spectators in the arena going forward.  
 
 


